
 

 
CONTRA COSTA COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION & DEVELOPMENT 
30 Muir Road 
Martinez, CA  94553 
Telephone: 674-7832  Fax: 674-7258 

 

TO: Members, Board of Supervisors 
 Members, Municipal Advisory Council 
 
FROM: John Kopchik, Director  

      By: Jamar Stamps, Senior Planner  
 
DATE: March 30, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: Vacancy on the Contra Costa County Airport Land Use Commission   
 
This is to inform you that the County Board of Supervisors Appointee #1 position of the 
Contra Costa County Airport Land Use Commission (“ALUC”) will be vacant effective May 2, 
2016. The ALUC is comprised of 7 members: 2 appointed by the Contra Costa County Board 
of Supervisors; 2 appointed by the Contra Costa County Mayor’s Conference; 2 appointed by 
the Contra Costa County Director of Airports; and 1 At-Large member appointed by the 
balance of the ALUC. All ALUC members serve a four-year term in a volunteer capacity.  
 
Relevant information on the function of the ALUC can be found on the ALUC website at 
http://www.contracosta.ca.gov/4307/Airport-Land-Use-Commission-ALUC.  
A copy of the application is enclosed and can also be found here: 
http://www.contracosta.ca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/6433.  
 
In addition, Contra Costa Television (“CCTV”) will forward a media release to various daily 
and weekly newspapers and publications for countywide public advertisement.  
 
Applications will be accepted until Friday, April 22, 2016. Interested candidates can either 
apply online, or download the application and fax or mail the completed form to the Clerk of 
the Board of Supervisors, Room 106, County Administration Building, 651 Pine Street, 
Martinez, CA 94553 (postmarked by Friday, April 22, 2016). Should you have any questions 
please contact Jamar Stamps at (925) 674-7832, or via email at jamar.stamps@dcd.cccounty.us.  
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Clerk of the Board 
 CAO 
 Better Government Ordinance file 
 J. Cunningham, DCD 
 A. Bhat, DCD 


